
THE SOUTHPORT GARDEN CLUB PRESENTS: 
 

The Candy Cane Garden 
December 5-9, 2023  

Keziah Park 
 

Instructions 
 

The Candy Canes should be decorated to represent your creativity and to share 
holiday cheer with the community.  Please: 

• Decorate both sides of the Candy Cane 

• Do not use any food or item that will attract insects or wildlife 

• If using the stake to display the Candy Cane do not remove the brackets or 
decorate in a way that prohibits sliding it onto the stake   

• If using the optional base please decorate both the Candy Cane and the base 
 

Please return the decorated Candy Cane to The Indian Trail Meeting Hall, at 113 W. Moore 
Street, on Monday, December 4th from 10 AM – 5 PM or Tuesday, December 5th from 9 AM – 
noon for inclusion in the Candy Cane Garden.  
 
Plan to attend the special evening “Candy Cane Garden Party” on Tuesday, December 5th from 
6-8 PM.  The event will feature music, refreshments, a visit by Santa and judging for best 
“Children’s”, “Nautical” and “Overall” themed candy cane.  New this year will be a live auction 
of five candy canes painted by local artists.   
 
The Candy Canes will be displayed in Keziah Park the remainder of the week of Southport’s 
Winterfest so make them weather-worthy in the event of rain.  Your candy cane should be 
picked up from Keziah Park on Saturday, December 9th.  Should severe weather be predicted at 
any time during the week, feel free to pick up your Candy Cane early. 
 
If you have additional questions please email southportncgardenclub@gmail.com or call Kay 
Ross at 859-509-0917.  
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